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Good afternoon, all
Investigation update
Extensive invesgaons have been conducted by geotechnical engineers who have been onsite since 14 January.
Immediately following the 14 January landslide, Council’s engaged geotech engineers were on site liaising directly with the
SES, Council officers, police, Fire Rescue Victoria, and local residents.
A main priority following the landslide was to establish slope monitoring systems so that safe access to the area could be
established.
Other priories included assessing cut/fill on the escarpment and invesgang the source of the water flowing from the
landslide site. Acvies to assess the area include:

Supply and install real me monitoring system
Supply and install longer term monitoring system and which includes:
prism network consisng of 50 prisms installed across the area of interest
Repeat surveys:

Weekly for the first 4 weeks
Fortnightly for the next 8 weeks
Monthly for 9 months

Undertake intrusive geotechnical and groundwater invesgaons on designated properes:
targeted bore hole drilling (non-destrucve vacuum excavaon methods) to certain properes
Cone penetraon tesng and groundwater wells to up to 30 m depth
Targeted water chemistry tesng of groundwater

Undertake groundwater monitoring
The landslide event of January 2025 is unique in that it inially failed in dry, hot weather. i.e. it was not triggered by a rainfall
event. This is considered a rare event in Australia.
If you have any quesons relang to the above informaon, please contact us using the email
mccraerecovery@mornpen.vic.gov.au.
Thank you.

ANDREW BRICK (he/him) | Team Leader - Community Resilience and Emergency
Management
Email: andrew.brick@mornpen.vic.gov.au
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Mornington Peninsula Shire acknowledges and pays respect to the Bunurong people,
the Traditional Custodians of these lands and waters.
We are committed to carbon neutrality.
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